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I am disgusted in the fact that this bill has even been considered without a vote by 

the people of Oregon.  

It effectives every person in the state and we should have a say. The over reach of 

the elected officials and the Governor is out of control and needs to stop. YOU 

ELECTED OFFICIALS WORK FOR US. 

 If a vote by the people decides we need to do this then the majority wins and I will 

have to abide by that vote. But without a vote by the people it is just not right!!! 


